
15 Grange Court, Grange Court Road, Bristol BS9 4DW

February 2025

Dear Everyone,

So this is it! My final official prayer letter from OMF.  I think that several folk seem to have had 

problems receiving my prayer letter, and as a result have not read one for months.  I think this 

could be because the emails have gone into spam or junk, hopefully you will receive this one, 

as I will try and contact people personally too.

Thank you so much for all the support you have given me over the years that I have been in 

Thailand.  Some of you have prayed for and supported me since leaving Bible college as well.

I still have no idea what the Lord would have me do, or where I should live.  This is not the first 

time I have been in this situation and it probably won’t be the last either, so I know that God 

will work things out in his own time.

Pray that the Lord will give me peace of heart and mind and that I will be able to hear 

his still small voice.

The last couple of months have been interesting with opportunity to speak about Thailand, 

preaching, travelling and meeting up with friends and family.  Having meals, coffee, staying 

overnight in many places.  Thank you so much for all the hospitality, friendship and love shown 

to me.

My sister Ruth is making a good recovery from her fall and broken femur.  My sister Ann has 

just had an operation for Cancer and will start Chemotherapy soon.

Please pray for them as they continue to cope with recovery and the challenges on the 

way and that the doctors will have wisdom in the advice and treatment they give.

Friends and prayer partners  
are a gift from heaven, 
Thank you

for being part of my team
Lots of love  Eunice. 
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Updated  contact details for UK
Mrs. R Hooper
8 Odins Road, BA22TN
(01225 834392)

Email: eunice411@gmail.com
 

My Address in Bristol
15 Grange Court

Grange court road

Bristol  BS9 4DW

My mo number 07919549018

xxxxxxxxxxx

May the Lord continue to bless, strengthen, encourage you all in your service for him. 

Lots of Love to you all,

Even though I have retired I still have opportunities to share and serve the Lord and am 

happy to take on other speaking engagements if you would like me to come.  

Thanks for your continued prayer for Achera she really appreciates it as she faces the 

challenges that come her way.

Just a few reminders:

• If you have been paying by direct debit into OMF for my personal support, please 

cancel the standing order unless you wish to continue supporting OMF, as from now 

on any gifts received will go into the general fund.  (if you still wish to support me you 

are able to do so by paying directly into my account)

• If you still wish to receive news from me, please let me know and will send you 

occasional letters.

• From the end of June I will no longer be at Grange court but my sister Ruth is still able 

to receive mail for me.
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